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Lynne Baldwin

From: Planning Consultations - E&E <PlanningConsultations@Oxfordshire.gov.uk>

Sent: 14 January 2021 11:22

To: Bob Neville; Planning

Cc: Planning Consultations - E&E; Wellstead, Jonathan - Communities; Cllr Arash Ali 

Fatemian

Subject: Oxfordshire County Councils response to 20/02083/OUT-3 Land North of Hempton 

Road and West of Wimbourn Close, Deddington

Attachments: Oxfordshire County Councils response to 20-02083-OUT-3 Wimbourn Close 

Deddington.pdf

Importance: High

Dear Bob

Please find attached Oxfordshire County Council’s response to: 20/02083/OUT-3 Land North of 
Hempton Road and West of Wimbourn Close, Deddington

If you have any further queries please send an email to planningconsultations@oxfordshire.gov.uk
and a member of Major Planning Applications Team will get back to you as soon as possible.

Thank you.

Regards

Dan

Daniel Tritton
Major Planning Applications Officer
Planning Process Team 
Oxfordshire County Council 
County Hall | Oxford | OX1 1ND
Tel: 07776 997045

This email, including attachments, may contain confidential information. If you have received it in error, please 
notify the sender by reply and delete it immediately. Views expressed by the sender may not be those of 
Oxfordshire County Council. Council emails are subject to the Freedom of Information Act 2000. email disclaimer. 
For information about how Oxfordshire County Council manages your personal information please see our Privacy 
Notice.


